
 

16 Church Road, Laverstock, Salisbury, SP1 1QX 

 

Group 1              NOR 199 (January 2024) 

 

KS1 Classroom Teacher –Full-Time  

Maternity Cover From 15 April 2024 

 
 

Requirements of the Post 

The new teacher will be able to motivate, encourage and enthuse all children to learn.   

 

We shall seek a person who: 

 will demonstrate effective and successful experience in teaching.  The 

teaching commitment will be for a Key Stage 1 class.  

 will preserve and develop the caring atmosphere which exists in the school 

 understands and is sympathetic to the principles and ethos of a Church of 

England school. 

 

General Points 

Candidates are advised that although a curriculum vitae may be enclosed, the 

application form should be completed in full.  In your letter of application it will be 

helpful to learn a little of how you have put some of your beliefs into practice in your 

current post or teaching practice - a maximum of two sides of A4 is suggested. 

 

The appointment will be made by an interviewing panel of Head Teacher and 

Governors’ representatives.   

Due to the nature of the position for which you are applying, and to ensure your 

suitability for this type of work, you will be required to apply for a disclosure from the 

Disclosure and Barring Service if you are successful in your application.   Disclosure 

will contain details of formal cautions, reprimands and final warnings, as well as 

convictions. The school will arrange for the disclosure on your behalf and will pay the 

necessary fee.  Having a criminal conviction will not automatically exclude you from 

employment. This will depend on the nature of the position and the circumstances and 

background of the offence committed.  All offers of employment are provisional 

until all safeguarding checks have been completed. 

The School is committed to equality of opportunity. 

Applications should be submitted as soon as possible, and no later than 9am on 

Monday 5 February 2024. 

 

Interviews will be held on Friday 9 February 2024. 

Applications should be addressed to the Headteacher, Mrs J Fernie. 

 

References will be sought and an online search carried out prior to interview for 

all short-listed candidates.  All short-listed candidates are required to bring 

proof of ID and qualifications to interview. 


